Wright State University Retirees Association (WSURA) Nominations for
 the Lew Shupe Faculty Service Award and the Rich Johnson Staff Service Award

It’s time to think about all that Wright State Retirees do to make the university, the community, even the world, a better place. You may recall that at last spring’s banquet WSURA presented the inaugural Lewis K. Shupe Faculty Service Award to Professor Emeritus of Economics Rudy Fichtenbaum and the Richard A. Johnson Staff Service Award to former Senior Associate Athletics Director Paul Newman. There are many equally worthy recipients in our community of retirees. But, WSURA needs your help in identifying them. All retirees of Wright State University, except those currently serving on the WSURA Board, are eligible.  

To nominate someone, tab to the highlighted form field to type in your information.  Once complete, save the file as your Nominee’s last name and e-mail to wsura@wright.edu.    

[bookmark: Text4]Your Name 
[bookmark: Text8]Department
[bookmark: Text3]Retirement Date
[bookmark: Text5]Phone 
[bookmark: Text6][bookmark: Text7]E-mail  

Indicate one: 
[bookmark: Check1]|_|Johnson Staff Award
[bookmark: Check2]|_|Shupe Faculty Award

[bookmark: Text9]Nominee's Name
[bookmark: Text10]Title
[bookmark: Text11]Approximate Date of Retirement

Current contact information of your nominee, if you know it
[bookmark: Text12]Address
[bookmark: Text13]Phone
[bookmark: Text14]E-Mail
Summary of Service
Please write a paragraph or two discussing what you know about your nominee’s history of service to the university, the community, or to their profession. You don’t need to know precise dates or the exact names of charities or agencies. Be as detailed as you can, but don’t sweat the small stuff. If you think someone is worthy, make the nomination. The committee will pursue the details if they believe your nominee merits further consideration. 

[bookmark: Text15]     







Deadline for Nominations: Friday, April 3, 2020
Thank you for participating in this process that honors 
both individual retirees and the entire retiree community.
